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May 2010

Welcome to the Welshpool Sharks Electronic newsletter. We will periodically let you know important news and interesting items through the newsletter so please look out in your inbox. If you know any Sharks who do not receive this please ask them to let us know their email addresses to ensure they don’t miss out. If you have any items which you would like included in the next newsletter please email marie_phil@tiscali.co.uk.


Club meeting: 25th May 2010


19.30pm. The Armoury


Welshpool


All Welcome, come along and share your views and get involved with how the club is run!





 Just a reminder:


Friday night training session has commenced for those swimmers who are keen to train for Gala’s. Please speak to Christine re. Fees for this, Fees will be payable every half term not weekly for this session.








Due to popular demand, Zoggs have decided to extend their promotional offer until 31st May 2010!


10% off plus FREE Post & Packaging on all orders *


By using promotional voucher code: S4FA10


Please visit their on-line shop and register so that you can keep updated with the many great offers only available on-line at:


� HYPERLINK "http://zoggs.cmail4.com/t/y/l/oukyhr/ukukhkdld/r" �www.zoggs.com�








� Well done to everyone who took part in the Sharks vs Newtown club Gala 4th May. Overall Score was a draw.  So well done all! It was a fantastic night which both clubs really enjoyed. Sorry to the spectators for not having a program, I know how difficult it can be to work out which child is yours! 


Well done to all the Sharks who swam in the first round of the Schools gala. Good luck to those Sharks who have made it through to the next round 14th May at the Flash. We hope you all have a great day!








Our child protection officer is available if you have any concerns on: 07811704357





Club rules: Please can you ensure that all swimmers arrive changed and on poolside on time for their session to start i.e. 7pm or 8pm. 





All swimmers are also requested to wear their hats please.





Can you help?


We need more volunteers to help on poolside for the second Wednesday night session: 8-9pm.





If you can help please speak to Pete Swanton











